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June 18, 2024 
 
BULLETIN 24-01 
 
REFERENCE: Bulletin 24-01 - Liquor Renewal Fee Increase 
 
 
Last year, the State Licensing Authority implemented a new fee to reflect the 
direct and indirect costs of the Liquor Enforcement Division and the State 
Licensing Authority. Effective July 1, 2024, the annual license renewal fee will 
be $250.00. The Division does not intend to increase other fees at this time.  
 
The Division reserves the right to amend or withdraw industry bulletins at any 
time but will try to provide as much forewarning as possible before any such 
amendment or withdrawal. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact LED at dor_led@state.co.us if you have any 
questions, issues, or comments. 
 
Colorado Liquor and Tobacco Enforcement Division  
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